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Meeting Minutes on May 14, 2013  
 

Medway Senior Center 

Oakland Circle 

 

Attendance Tina Jim Paul Pat Glenn Bruce Mike 

Present x x X x x x x 

Absent with notice        

Absent without notice        

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by the Chairperson, Tina Wright.  

 

Amphitheatre Property Plan: 

The Committee indicated that there was a lot of debris and trash at the Amphitheatre. 

 

There needs to be follow-up with Fred Sibley regarding the parking.  The Committee would like 

to do some more work in June with possible a drainage ditch and small pipe.  This will need to 

go to Conservation Commission.  Member Murphy will follow-up with the Conservation 

Commission. Member Francis will follow-up in relation to Senior Service.  Town Counsel will 

need to be contacted about the boundary.   

 

Village Street Canoe and Fish Pier Update: 

The Committee was informed that this project will start as soon as the funds become available.   

 

Walking Trail at Medway Farm: 

The trails are walkable.  The Committee is still waiting for signs.  There will need to be a 

maintenance plan in place on how and who will maintain this.  There also needs to be discussion 

about the funding . 

 

The Committtee wants to prioritize properties twhich may be acquired.  The Committee wants to 

look at first priorities and second priorities.  The Trail study was completed. 
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Tina Wright will draw up a tactical plan. 

 

At 8:25 pm, Glenn Murphy made a motion that the meeting be adjourned, seconded by Pat 

McHallam. All voted in favor of this motion. 

 

The next meeting of the Medway Open Space Committee will take place on Tuesday, June 

6, 2013, at 7:00pm at the Senior Center. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Amy Sutherland 

 

 


